
EARLY CHILDHOOD NEWSLETTER 
 

WEEK OF MARCH 4, 2024 
 
 
THEME:  We began working on our unit based on the story The 
Napping House by Audrey Wood. We also began working on our St. 
Patrick’s Day theme.  
 
CONCEPTS INTRODUCED:  We introduced the letter Q this week. We 
worked on sorting/classifying objects, matching colors, and matching 
shapes. We also worked on the concept of big and little.  
 
CLASSROOM ACTIVITIES:  We made March placemats and quilts for 
the letter Q. We will also complete the letter Q page in our letter book. 
 
NEXT WEEK’S THEME:  Next week, we will continue working on our 
unit based on the story The Napping House. We will continue our St. 
Patrick’s Day theme and introduce the letter R.  
 
READING NIGHT: Lawn Manor Reading Night will take place on 
Thursday, March 7 from 6:00pm – 8:00pm. The theme of the evening 
will be the books of Marc Brown (The Arthur series). Come enjoy a fun-
filled evening of crafts, games, books and more! 
 
SAVE THE DATE: 

 Thursday, March 7 – Spring Picture Day 

 Thursday, March 7 – Reading Night – 6:00-8:00 

 Wednesday, March 13 – Remote learning day for EC/PreK due 
to EC staff professional development day 

 Monday, March 25 – Monday, April 1 – Spring Break 

 Tuesday, April 2 – Classes resume 
 
 

 


